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Dear Prospective Applicant, 
  
Kents Hill Park School 
  
Thank you for your interest in the post of Deputy Headteacher at Kents Hill Park School. 
  
I am delighted to be able to write you as the Headteacher Designate. This is an outstanding 
opportunity to be instrumental in the development and growth of a brand new school. It is an 
opportunity that doesn’t come along very often. 
 
The school will open in September 2018 with Year 7 and Year 3 and grow each year to be around 
1000 pupils when full. The Nursery will open in September 2019. We are looking for the right person 
who shares the vision of values of the school and the Trust to help shape the future of the children in 
our care. 
 
As part of Kingsbridge Educational Trust, Kents Hill Park will belong to a group of high-performing and 
successful schools where providing the very best in teaching and learning opportunities for every pupil, 
inside and outside the classroom, will be at the heart of what we do. The ‘all-through’ model allows us 
to do that for every pupil at each stage of their education. 
 
There is still much to do in preparation for opening in September, and a key part of this role will be in 
helping to create the right environment, ethos and culture in which our pupils can flourish.  
 
I really do hope that you are interested in joining myself and the rest of the team in this fantastic 
opportunity to shape the future of Kents Hill Park School. 
 
With brand new facilities, a graduated pupil intake, and the benefits of the ‘all-through’ model for 
teaching and learning innovation, this is truly an outstanding opportunity for an excellent practitioner. 
   
We look forward to receiving your application. If you would like an informal discussion about the role, 
please contact Peter Barnes, Executive Headteacher, or Jane Lear, HR Director on (01908) 545300. 
  
 Yours sincerely, 
  

  

James Pilgrim 
Headteacher Designate 


